
 

ONLINE SAFETY POLICY 

 
This policy is specific to Christ the King RC Primary School and adheres to the guidelines set by      

SWGfL regarding online safety. 

 

This e-safety policy was approved by the LGB on February 2022 

The implementation of this online policy will be monitored by: e-Safety Champion and the Senior 

Leadership Team. 

Due Date for next review: February 2024 

Availability of the policy: The policy can be viewed on the school website www.ctkcps.com . A paper 

copy is displayed on the Safeguarding Notice Board in the School Staffroom. 

Should serious online safety incidents take place, the following external persons/ agencies should be 

informed: SSCT (Safer School Community Team) See also Appendix A. 

The school will monitor the impact of the Policy using:  

• Reported incidents on CPOMS. 

• Surveys/ Questionnaires of pupils and staff. 

• Audits will be carried out by the e-Safety Champion and the Senior Leadership Team. 
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World Wide Web 

➢ If staff or pupils discover unsuitable sites, the URL (address), time, content must be reported 

to the e-Safety Champion, IT Subject Leader and IT Technician. 

➢ School will ensure that the use of internet derived materials by staff complies with copyright 

law. 
➢ Pupils should be taught to be critically aware of the materials they are shown and how to 

validate information before accepting its accuracy. 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


